
  

 

Congratulations on earning a bid to The D2 Summit, May 13-15, 2021 at the Walt 

Disney World® Resort, FL. 

 

YOUR FULL PAYMENT DEADLINE IS APPROACHING!  

 

Please complete your registration & pay your final balance for all teams 

by Wednesday, April 21, 2021! If you have already registered and paid your 

balance in full, no further action is needed.  

  

REGISTER NOW  

  

If you already have a registration and would like to make an online payment, click 

here. 

• To sign into your account and then click on “Invoice/Payment” button, then 

“Make Payments”. 

• Varsity accepts Visa and MasterCard. 

• To Mail in a Money Order or Cashier’s check, please send to the address 

below. Varsity does not accept Gym or Personal checks. 

For Teams Only: 

• The Contact Person who originally registered/rostered the team may also 

make changes to the Roster by clicking on “Request a Roster Change”. 

• Changes are not confirmed until verified by Varsity. 

https://www.varsity.com/all-star/competitions/end-of-season-events/the-d2-summit/
https://www.myvarsity.com/MyCompetitionRegistrations
https://www.myvarsity.com/MyCompetitionRegistrations


• Changes made after April 21, 2021 will result in a $50 change fee per 

change. 

Programs who have not registered and paid by their designated deadlines forfeit 

their bid and may not be eligible to compete at The Summit. We will not be able to 

complete a block schedule until all programs have registered in full.  

 

Every Coach & Athlete must purchase either the Travel Package or Commuter 

Package. Parents & Spectators are not able to register on the Commuter Package 

but may choose the Travel Package. You must have a reservation to attend a 

Walt Disney World® park in 2021. Once your registration is complete and paid in 

full, your tickets will be ordered through Disney and approximately 7-10 business 

days later a ticket confirmation order number will be sent to you. 

 

For questions regarding your registration, please contact your Registration 

Specialist. Please give at least 24 hours to receive a response and know that we 

are working hard to ensure everyone is registered accurately.  

 

Please know that together, with the Walt Disney World Resort, we've made many 

updates to the championship experience based on the guidance from health 

authorities, such as the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and 

appropriate government agencies. Before you register, it is imperative that you 

read everything carefully and make sure you share this information with your 

athletes and parents. Please know that this is a fluid situation and subject to 

change. Click here to read the Championship Experience Updates.  

 

We look forward to seeing you Climb As One!  

  
  

  

 

https://www.varsity.com/championships/

